Dear TCHS seniors,
Congratulations on (almost) reaching the milestone of graduation. We have enjoyed watching your progression through high school and wish you well as you prepare to leave the halls of Tuscola Community High School. 

The Tuscola Journal will be publishing a special graduation section May 29, 2018, that, we hope, you will view as a keepsake of these memorable four years. Please respond to the questions below so that we may include them in our publication. We look forward to seeing your responses, but be aware we reserve the right to edit any remarks deemed inappropriate. We ask that you return this questionnaire to the TCHS office no later than May 10, 2018. Mrs. Hoel’s students have a different deadline as theirs are for a grade.  You may also email your responses to Kayleigh Rahn at kayleigh@thetuscolajournal.com. 

Your full name:
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Parents' names:


Plans after graduation (ex.--college/field of study, military, employment):


What activities were you involved in at TCHS?




What are you most proud of during your time at TCHS, and why? 



What is your favorite memory of TCHS? 



Who was the most influential person throughout your high school career, and why? 




If you could, what advice would you give your self on your first day at TCHS?




What is a favorite quote, or one that best describes you? 
